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W}'ﬁ' % gcaetairs disrupt traffic on Highway 43 east of

Sangudo... Motorists can expect traffic disruptions on Highway 43 eastbound over the
Pembina River near Sangudo for bridge deck repairs.

Traffic will be reduced to one lane with a lane width restriction of 3.7 m. Work is scheduled to
begin May 1 and will be completed by Oct. 15, weather permitting. The project includes a deck
overlay, curb replacement and joint replacement at a cost of $1.76 million.

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are
reminded that fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are
present.
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Inquiries may be directed to:
Brent Herrick

Bridge Technologist

Alberta Transportation
780-305-2414

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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